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Government confirms pay rise for 
one in five in public sector

Around 900000 out of the total of 4.4 million public sector workers will see pay 
increases this year of between 2% and 3.1%. This is ahead of the current inflation 
rate of 0.8%. While unions have welcomed the increases they have highlighted the 
fact that many workers have lost out after 10 years of pay freezes or below-inflation 
rises. The latest pay increases cover the armed forces, judiciary and senior civil 
servants (2%), police and prison staff in England and Wales (2.5%), doctors and 
dentists (2.8%) and teachers in England (3.1%). Health unions have called for early 
negotiations for the next pay increase which is due in 2021 while most social care 
workers are excluded as they are employed by private companies. Workers in local 
government are currently voting on whether to accept a 2.75% increase. Unions 
fear that the government is already looking for more pay restraint in future 
negotiations.
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